UDSoL WELCOMES A NEW ACADEMIC MEMBER OF STAFF 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The University of Dar es Salaam School of Law (UDSoL) has welcomed Mr. Saki A. Mlimuka as its newest member of staff. Mr. Mlimuka joined UDSoL as a Tutorial Assistant (a Training position) at the Department of Public Law with effect from 1 December 2022. He holds a Bachelor of Laws (LL.B. – Hons. 2020, UDSM) and a Postgraduate Diploma in Legal Practice (PGDLP – 2022, Law School of Tanzania).
As an undergraduate student at the UDSM, he participated in the written round of the Nuremberg Moot Court 2020 and he pioneered the UDSM LL.B. Class of 2020 Yearbook Project as a content writer and editor. Saki was the best overall student in the second, third and fourth years of study during his LL.B studies.
Before joining the School, Saki worked with Bowmans Tanzania Limited as a Legal Intern in 2020. He then joined the Tax Line of Service at PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC – Tanzania) and thereafter was a Tax Consulting Associate at RSM (Eastern Africa) Consulting Limited. 
Mr. Mlimuka is a valuable addition to the list of academic members of staff at UDSoL.
We warmly welcome him to the KITIVO family!
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